
 

TO: Infineum Retirees and Surviving Family Members 

FROM: Hedy DiSimoni 
 HR – Benefits & Payroll Leader 
 
RE: Request for Email Address 
 
Dear Infineum Retiree or Surviving Family Member, 
 
In an effort to more effectively and quickly communicate with Infineum retirees and surviving family 
members, we would like to send future communications via email.  If you wish to receive future 
paperless/electronic communications via email (instead of via the US Postal Service), please complete 
the information below and return this page to the address shown below or via email to 
Hedy.DiSimoni@Infineum.com. 
 
If you elect to receive paperless communications, we will send you an email which will request an 
affirmative reply.  Your reply will confirm that you are able to successfully send and receive 
communications at the email address provided. 
 
Infineum USA Inc.  Or scan and email to: Hedy.DiSimoni@Infineum.com 
Attention:  Hedy DiSimoni 
1900 East Linden Avenue 
Linden, NJ  07036 
 

 
 
I, ______________________________________________________,  
              (Print full name of retiree or surviving family member) 
 
choose to receive paperless communications at the email address printed below.  These 
communications will include (but will not be limited to) notices from Infineum HR regarding Infineum 
retirement benefits, such as Annual Benefits Open Enrollment, Pension Plan Summary Annual Reports, 
Pension Plan Annual Funding Notices, and Medical or Dental Plan communications. 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
                                     (Print email address) 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
                    (Signature of retiree or surviving member) 
 
_______________________________________________________ 
                                                    (Date) 
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